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Holy Trinity

Church of England Primary School
Learn Together, Shine Together

Headteacher: Mrs K Bolton
Bank Top, Darwen, Lancashire, BB3 2RW

Telephone 01254 702119  Fax 01254 702815  E-mail: office@holytrinity.blackburn.sch.uk

20th September 2019

Dear Parent

KNITTING CLUB

Years 5 & 6
A Knitting Club will take place each Tuesday lunchtime in school from 1st October.
The Club is open to boys and girls from Years 5 and 6.

The club has limited places and names will be picked out of a hat if it is over subscribed.

Thank you.

Yours sincerely 

K Bolton (Mrs)

Headteacher

(................................................................................................................................

Knitting Club – Tuesdays – Years 5 & 6
Child’s Name ........................................................  Class: …………………… 

I give permission for my child, named above, to join the Knitting Club on Tuesday lunchtimes in school.

Signed ........................................................................ (Parent/Carer)[image: image2.png]HOLY TRINITY
Cor E PRIMARY SCHOOL






